
 

 
 

 

To our stakeholders: 

 

We recognise that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the regular 

preparation and posting of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that comprises of a Chairman of 

the Board statement on continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical 

actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or 

expected outcomes. 

 

Due to changes in relevant positions within the organization, we are late in creating, sharing and 

posting our COE report. Both the chairmanship of the ETNO Executive Board has changed recently as 

well as the chairmanship of the Sustainable Development Working Group. Therefore more time is 

necessary to prepare an appropriate COE. 

 

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COE that describes our 

association´s efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our new 

COE report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website at the latest by 29th of March 2018. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Lise Fuhr 

 

ETNO Director General 

 


